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Just a reminder that ValueOptions offers all providers an option to receive their 

payments and explanation of payments (EOPs) electronically through our vendor, 

PaySpan.  Your payments from the Public Mental Health System will be automatically 

deposited into your bank account.  No need to deal with paper checks.  EOPs are 

available on-line for review or print-out as your billing office sees fit.  

 

It is a simple registration process.  Simply go to:  https://www.payspanhealth.com/.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Linda Garrington, the ValueOptions 

Claims Specialist, at 410-691-4050. 
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